EASTER SPRINT PUKEKOHE PARK
OUR ANNUAL EASTER SPRINT IS ON AGAIN AT THE NEWLY UPGRADED PUKEKOHE PARK RACEWAY, ON EASTER SUNDAY, 20th APRIL 2014.

ALL YOU NEED TO RUN IN THIS EVENT IS FIRSTLY, CURRENT MEMBERSHIP OF SCCNZ OR ANOTHER MOTORSPORT NZ-AFFILIATED CLUB AND SECONDLY, A CAR AND YOUR PERSONAL SAFETY GEAR WHICH COMPLIES WITH MOTORSPORT’S SCHEDULE “A” OR IF THE CAR HAS A CERTIFICATE OF DESCRIPTION (CoD), TO SCHEDULE “AA” AND LASTLY, FOR THOSE RUNNING IN THE DUAL CAR SPRINTS, A MOTORSPORT NZ COMPETITION LICENCE.
 
LIKE PREVIOUS YEARS, AS WELL AS RUNNING A NUMBER OF GRIDS FOR CARS IN THE DUAL CAR SPRINT FORMAT, IF THERE IS SUFFICENT INTEREST, WE WILL ALSO BE RUNNING ONE GRID AS A SINGLE CAR SPRINT.  THIS LATTER GRID WILL BE FOR DRIVERS WHO DON’T HAVE A MOTORSPORT NZ COMPETITION LICENCE, OR FOR OPEN CARS WITHOUT HOMOLOGATED ROLL PROTECTION.  IN ORDER TO LIMIT SPEEDS IN THIS GRID, A LAP TIME NO FASTER THAN 1:25.0 WILL BE ENFORCED.  ONLY 8 CARS WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR THIS GRID SO IT IS A CASE OF “FIRST UP – FIRST ENTERED”.

ENTRY FORMS, SUPPLEMENTARY REGULATIONS FOR BOTH CLASSES OF SPRINT AND AN ENTRY INFORMATION GUIDE FOR DRIVERS (ANNEX A), WILL BE  AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE AT www.sccnz.co.nz  AS DOWNLOADS.  THE CLUB SECRETARY WILL ALSO HAVE COPIES. 

GET YOUR ENTRY IN EARLY, AS WE CAN ONLY ACCEPT 50 ENTRIES IN TOTAL FOR THIS EVENT AND WE CANNOT ACCEPT ENTRIES ON THE DAY.    
